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Please oppose SB 422. Why can't we keep things fair and consistent? Passing this 

bill will put motorcyclists and drivers in danger. I can certainly understand 

motorcyclists wanting to cut corners and cut in line, so to speak, but it is dangerous to 

both the cyclist and the drivers to have to be aware of an imaginary, narrower, third 

lane, much closer to the vehicle. There are also so many specific conditions to keep 

in mind when it is or is not acceptable for cyclists to use the space between lanes. 

This can easily cause confusion, can make it harder for officers to know when a line 

has been crossed and if it is an infraction of traffic laws. I'm asking you to keep things 

simple and safer by opposing SB 422. 


